
 

 

 

Court receives Appeal to 2012 Council Elections 

 
For immediate release   
 
(Kahnawà:ke – 19, Ohiari’kó:wa/July 2012) The Court of Kahnawà:ke is advising the 
community that it has received two (2) letters of appeal to the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke  
Elections from community members.    
 
As outlined in the Appeals Section of the Kahnawà:ke Elections Law, the appeals  will be 
reviewed and addressed by a Justice of the Peace from the Court of Kahnawà:ke within the 
prescribed period of time.   
 
An official written decision will be available once the appeal process has been completed.          
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For further information, please contact:  
Ron Skye, Director of Justice Services  
Court of Kahnawà:ke  
450-638-5647  
ron.skye@mck.ca 

 


